Manual of Policy and Procedures : 3-06/140.00 - Automotive Equipment

3-06/140.00 - Automotive Equipment

To maintain a uniform standard, all automotive equipment replacement shall be the responsibility of the Fleet
Management Unit, Communications and Fleet Management Bureau.

Modification of automotive equipment shall be made only with approval of the Fleet Management Unit.
Budget requests for additional automotive equipment shall originate with the Unit Commander.

Requests for additional automotive equipment shall be made through Fiscal Administration, Administrative
and Training Division who shall coordinate the request with the Fleet Management Unit.

The request will then be forwarded to the designated Assistant Sheriff for final determination.
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